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PRESS RELEASE 

SAVE OUR SHORELINE 
 
The Save Our Shoreline Board of Directors applauds 
Report of the Great Lakes Conservation Task Force 
issued 01-16-02. 
 

Bay City, Michigan—January 17, 2002--The Board of Directors 
of Save Our Shoreline is pleased with the report “Senate Great 
Lakes Conservation Task Force 2002 Final Report,” of the Great 
Lakes Conservation Task Force, a committee of the Michigan State 
Senate, issued Wednesday, January 16, 2002. The report is 
available at: www.senate.state.mi.us/gop/greatlakesreport/index.html.  
The Task Force conducted eight public hearings around the state 
on the topic of the Great Lakes, and apparently was impressed 
with the showing of Save Our Shoreline at its Saginaw meeting.  
The newly formed organization was the subject of the Report’s 
“dedication,” and was mentioned at two other points in the 
Report. 
 

Most importantly, as part of the Report’s recommendations, 
the Task Force suggests that “[t]he needs of beachfront owners 
must be given reasonable and consistent consideration when 
habitat protection laws are enforced.” 
 

Save Our Shoreline, with approximately 500 members, was 
formed in August of 2001 in response to governmental 
interference with beachfront property owners in maintaining 
their beachfront property.  For more information, please contact 
Ernie Krygier, President, at (989) 793-3711, or visit us on the 
web at www.saveourshoreline.org. 
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